
KEY MESSAGES 

 There is a range of revision materials on the school website. 

Hover over the 'Study Support' tab and click on 'Keep Up Not 

Catch Up'. There are resources for every topic as well as copies 

of the exam timetable. 

Week Ending: 11 May 2018 

YEAR 7 
This week has been busy for Year 7 with lots of enrichment activities taking place, the first one being the 

Creative Conductors STEM Workshop on Tuesday, 8 May which the students found really engaging, inspiring 

and enjoyable whilst experiencing activities to do with Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths.  

Another event held this week was the dance Ceilidh held on Thursday, 10 May. Over half of the year group 

volunteered to take part which was fantastic; the students really enjoyed learning a new style of dance whilst 

listening to the music and having fun with their friends. Thank you to Ms Prior for providing the students with 

this exciting opportunity. 

Head of Year 7: Ms N Ward and Assistant Head of Year 7: Miss B Marshall 

YEAR 8 
The semi final of the South Notts Cup was an all-Toot Hill-affair with the A and B team playing against each 

other for a spot in the final. The game started evenly, but the A team were comfortable winners in the end with 

a 9-2 victory. What was most pleasing was the team spirit and sportsmanship shown by the boys. Thank you 

to Mr Lynas for his commitment to the teams and Ella McManus (Year 10) for officiating the game. 

A special mention must also go to the Year 8 Prefects who managed to raise a total of £109.43 for Sue Ryder 

Care! 

Finally, a massive thank you to all students in Year 8 for being so welcoming in my first week! 

Acting Head of Year 8: Mr M Jepps 

YEAR 9 
Year 9 have had an excellent second week of assessments. Their behaviour in exams has been impeccable, 

they have been fully equipped and we have been really proud of the positive feedback that we have received 

from the invigilators. This will stand them in good stead for the external examinations at the end of Year 11. 

A massive well done to the Year 9 boys’ football team who won the Forest Vase Final against Arnold Hill (4-0) 

on Wednesday evening, 9 May at the City Ground (see picture). The boys’ team spirit and commitment to the 

game shone through. Well done boys! 

Head of Year 9: Ms V Salt 

YEAR 10 
The theme in active tutoring this week has been mental health and wellbeing. I have been really impressed with 

the supportive and mature attitude of pupils as they have discussed some very sensitive issues in tutor set.  

Parents’ Evening on Wednesday, 9 May was a real success this week. Thank you to all parents and carers for 

attending and for your continued support. We now look forward to next week when the other half of the year 

group will be in attendance. 

Lastly, another plea for Enterprise Week reply slips and money to be returned as soon as possible. Thank you. 

Heads of Year 10: Mr D Lynas 

YEAR 11 
The timetable for Year 11 exams and corresponding warm up sessions has now been uploaded onto Insight. 

Links can also be found on the Examinations page of the school website and via https://www.toothillschool.co.uk/

page.php?p=exams. 

Joint Heads of Year 11: Miss L Hughes & Mr R Wickens 
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